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Union of Comoros and Republic of Cote d’Ivoire Conditions of 
Entry Notice Published 

 
The Coast Guard published a notice in the Federal Register announcing that conditions of entry have been 
imposed for vessels arriving from ports in the Union of the Comoros and the Republic of Cote d’Ivoire. 
 
The Notice of Proposed Rulemaking and related materials may be reviewed at http://www.regulations.gov 
docket number: USCG-2011-0255. 
 
For more information, please contact Mr. Michael Brown, Chief, International Port Security Evaluation 
Division, Commandant (CG-5141), U.S. Coast Guard, at (202) 372-1081. 
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This release has been issued for public information and notification purposes only. 
Please refer to the document(s) published in the Federal Register for specific details and requirements of subjects announced here. 
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